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Bringing Learning to Life 

5th July 2019 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 End of Year Visit to the Light Cinema, New Brighton – Wednesday 17th July 2019 
 
Our Year 6 pupils have all worked extremely hard this year and to say thank you for all their hard 
work we will be visiting the Light Cinema in New Brighton to watch ‘Dumbo’ on Wednesday 17th 
July. 
 
Whilst there, the children will visit Café Crème for some delicious ice cream. In the afternoon we 
will be doing some Geography fieldwork, map making, map reading and studing the History of the 
local area.  
 
The children will be walking to and from Moreton Train Station boarding the train to New Brighton. 
Please ensure that your child is in school on time as we will be leaving school straight after 
registration. The children will return to school before the end of the school day. Please collect 
your child at the usual time of 3.15pm. We will have lunch before returning to school.  
 
For this visit we would ask that your child comes to school dressed in their own clothes, with 
sensible walking shoes and a waterproof coat. If the weather is sunny please apply sun cream 
to your child before coming to school and provide them with a sun hat.  
 
Your child will also need a packed lunch and a drink. No fizzy drinks or glass bottles please. 
Your child will be provided with a school packed lunch if they currently receive FSM. 
 
There is no charge for this trip it is our treat!  
 
Permission is required for this visit. Please complete the relpy slip below and return it to the 
school office/class teacher by Wednesday 10th July 2019. Important, please inform us if your 
child’s medical information has changed.  
 
We are really looking forward to this exciting visit. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Hancock and Miss Coverdale  
Year 6 Class Teachers  
               

 
Year 6 End of Year Visit to the Light Cinema, New Brighton – Wednesday 17th July 2019 

 
Child’s name: __________________________________  
 
I give my consent for my child to visit the Light Cinema. 
 
Emergency contact number:       
 
Signed:         


